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Comments: As Madera County District 5 Supervisor | am writing to express my support for the Sequoia and
Sierra Rx Fire Project Draft Enviornmental Assessment. In large part, residents in my district understand the
need for prescribed fire and its role in a healthy forest. We support Forest Service's efforts in managing these
lands and restoring a healthy fire regime. Should you have any questions of me or need any additional
information, please contact me at robert.macaulay@maderacounty.com.



